
 

 

   Wolfeboro Capital Improvements Program 

   Committee Meeting 

   Site visit - RIB site 

   September 9, 2016 

 

Attendees: Public Works Director Dave Ford, Linda Murray, Bob Tougher, Jim 

Shildnick, Town Manager Dave Owen, Finance Director Pete Chamberlin, Kathy 

Barnard, Wolfeboro and Tuftonboro residents, representatives from Tuftonboro Board of 

Selectmen, Conservation Commission, Mirror Lake Association. 

 

The site visit began at 8:50AM. 

 

Dave Ford  reviewed the history, issues and potential solutions for the RIB site. 

The group then reviewed, observed, discussed and asked question about  all of the 

components of the RIP site. 

 

The site visit concluded at 9:45AM.  Dave Ford was thanked for a very complete tour and 

explanation of the operation of the site. 

 

Submitted by 

Kathy Barnard 

September 11, 2016 


